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April 2023 
 

Year 2 Trip to Brownsea Island 
 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Year 2 will be visiting Brownsea Island this term. The trip will be over three days (one class per day) and will 
be during school time only so will be the usual collection time of 3:10pm. 
 
Monday 12th June- 2WS 
Wednesday 14th June- 2LA 
Friday 16th June- 2JH  
 
The children will travel by minibus and then board the ferry to the island where they will spend the day 
exploring. 
 
We will leave just after 9:00am so please make sure children are in on time. 
 
Children should wear their usual school uniform, if your child usually has a hot meal, this will be converted to 
a packed lunch. Please feel free to provide your own lunch if you wish to. 
 
To cover the cost of the minibus and ferry we are asking for £11.00 per child. 
 
When you pay online through MCAS for the transport cost, you are giving consent for your child to attend. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss J Hawkins 
Year 2 Lead 

 
 

mailto:school@talbot.poole.sch.uk
http://www.talbot.poole.sch.uk/

